
WINDSOR GARDEN CLUB MINUTES 

MAY 5, 2025 

 
The meeting was called to order at 6:35 pm by President Allison Joanis. The minutes from 
the April 14th meeting were approved as well as the Treasurer’s report. 
 
Allison asked if anyone has been having any difficulty getting the emails from the club to 
please let her know. 
 
Executive Board Announcements:  
 

1. Enita Jubrey came to speak at our March meeting to present a program by the town 
to plant 10,000 sunflowers.  
 

2. The upcycled challenge is continuing with the entry forms online if anyone from the 
club is interested in participating.  
 

3. Photo Contest sponsored by the Conservation Commission (see the Conservation 
website for more info) called For the Birds with a deadline of May 31st .  

 
4. Hartford Blooms Garden Tour program on June 14th offering a Bus Tour. See Lieba 

and Victor or Allison for more info. This will be for individuals to participate on their 
own.  
 

5. Allison said that the club is selling Spearhead Spades again at a discount if anyone 
is interested. She has provided a sign-up sheet.  
 

6. Our Vice Presidents Cindy Daniels and Erin Bourdon announced the speaker for the 
June 9th meeting which was switched to accommodate the speaker, The Queen Bee. 
Also, at our June meeting. The scholarship recipient will attend to receive our 
Windsor Garden Club scholarship.  
 

Committee Announcements: 
 
1. Dave Stender spoke to the club about the upcoming Garden Mart on the town 

green May 10th opening for the public at 10 am. Please bring at least five plants and 
do not price them. 
 

2. Tom Graywacz spoke about the upcoming Garden Tour on June 28th. Please sign up 
to be docents as they will be needed at all the gardens. The shifts are as follows: 
9:45 to 1:00 and 1:00 to 4:15. Please provide assistance to the homeowner if 
needed.  
 



3. Maureen Vagnini spoke about setting up representation at the Windsor Farmers 
Market. There is a sign-up sheet provided.  
 

4. Aisha Adams won the monthly photo contest, and Wendy Mitchell won the 
member appreciation gift donated by Alice and Flo.  
 

5. Auralee spoke about the plantings at JFK as well as at the 9-11 memorial at the High 
School. She said that she attended the Regional Market and had some assistance 
picking out plants by Alvin.  
 

6. Meeting was adjoined at 7:40 pm. 
 


